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Tuesday, June 16th, 2020 12:00-1:30 pm

Meeting Objectives – Review strategies and provide updates

1. Welcome and Introductions! – Angel Traynor

2. Re-opening Phases- All coalition members

3. Youth Engagement- Keshia Brooks & Darin Ford

4. APD Updates

5. Blog Posts- Mindi Garrett

6. Responsible Beverage Service Training June 25th- Molly Mitchell

7. TIPS Training June 30th- Kayla Speigel

8. DFC Update- Kayla Speigel

9. Closing- Angel Traynor
a. Additional comments
b. Dates to share
c. Next meeting: July 21st
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Tuesday, June 16th, 2020 12:00-1:30 pm

Meeting Objectives – Review strategies and provide updates

1. Welcome and Introductions! – Angel Traynor

2. Re-opening Phases- All coalition members

Slowly reopening- downtown establishments 
Churches are still being cautious but able to communicate with members

3. Youth Engagement- Keshia Brooks & Darin Ford

Important to keep youth engagement up throughout the summer and eventually fall. Kids are 
missing friends and looking forward to social interaction
Ideas presented by Darin Ford’s kids: 

- Virtual reality games about good decision making and life choices
- Tik Tok, 
- competitions, 
- school dances, 
- singing contests, 
- post its on lockers
- Use social media influences

4. APD Updates

- Summer camps are still happening. STEM, CSI camps and possible fishing trip scheduled 
but nothing official. 

- Roll call trainings are happening virtually
- Officers picking up extra shifts

5. Blog Posts- Mindi Garrett
- Encouraging members to submit ideas for blog posts about anything prevention relagted
- Possible blog post about TIPS and responsible alcohol beverage service for managers 

and owners
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6. Responsible Beverage Service Training June 25th- Molly Mitchell
- Plan to continue networkin
- ASAP will place flyer in folders to be distributed to Annapolis establishments

7. TIPS Training June 30th- Kayla Speigel
- Risk of increased drinking among young adults because of no quarentine

8. DFC Update- Kayla Speigel
- Submitted on June 8th- funding period has shifted from 12 months to 9 months due to 
COVID-19 delay of due date

9. Closing- Angel Traynor
a. Additional comments
b. Dates to share
c. Next meeting: July 21st

-Ideas for recovery walk
- Waiting on firm dates for events postponed for the fall but nothing official

- Brainstormed ways to share current data and qualitative information about         
populations at risk


